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FALL REOPENING 

 

August 11, 2020 

 

Dear Westwood Public Schools Families, 

  

At last week's School Committee meeting, the Westwood School Committee voted to begin the 

school year in a hybrid model. They will continue to monitor public health metrics. Please review the 

district's Fall Reopening Plan. If you intend to send your child to school in September in the hybrid 

model, you do not need to take further action. If, however, you choose to opt out of the hybrid 

model and have your child attend school remotely, you will need to complete this form by Friday, 

August 14th at 9:00 am. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Emily J. Parks 

Superintendent 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/55vaQ8huhRBiKrWWT6kq_w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhFIAUP0RgaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZG9jdW1lbnQvZC8xbjNxeUZPTFhZeHB3LVNhaGN4ZGktLW1ZV1hoaWczajlUX1V0YnotelJXby9lZGl0P3VzcD1zaGFyaW5nVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARpRMM1-cKkg7Uh9qY2lhbmNpYXJ1bG9Ad2VzdHdvb2QuazEyLm1hLnVzWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RUFUFLPS8tSSNm6jIeG52w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhFIAUP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZGN0U0E5UWtlanFKM05YNlVYYWdiLTYwNWE0am4zcVRhSm9uc0VvSV9aUjVOd3JRL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZl9saW5rVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARpRMM1-cKkg7Uh9qY2lhbmNpYXJ1bG9Ad2VzdHdvb2QuazEyLm1hLnVzWAQAAAAB

